PROPOSAL

[bookmark: _GoBack]Clubs:		TSA and Business Department
Dates:      	Upcoming 2011-2012 School Year
Place:     	GCHS 
Reason: 	Donations

The Technology Student Association (TSA) is seeking board approval to be able to accept donations for the upcoming 2011-2012 school year.  We will be contacting businesses throughout the region and state.  All funds will go toward competition costs and technology for students.

Also, the high school business department is seeking board approval to be able to accept donations for the upcoming 2011-2012 school year.  I will be contacting businesses throughout the region and state.   All funds will go toward classroom improvements, technology, software, industry certifications, and resources for the high school business department, in order to promote learning and achievement for our students.	

Thank you!
 
Andrew Lovett
Business & Math Teacher
TSA Advisor
STLP Advisor

Approved:  Roxann Booth, Principal, April 13, 2011

